TN Department of Agriculture Implements Safety Reimbursement Program

Safety equipment purchases of dashcams, flags, PPE (Personal Protection Equipment), and
more are now eligible for various levels of reimbursement through a generous grant provided by
the TN Department of Agriculture in partnership with TFA. Submissions for reimbursement will
be sent to TFA. Check out the items and reimbursement percentages below:

Dashcams: Dashcams may be purchased from Vestige and the logger would pay the
camera/ cloud storage cost to Vestige and qualify for a reimbursement of 75% of the
purchase.

Amber flashing lights for the back of overhang: ltem(s) may receive a 75% reimbursement.

PPE safety items: PPE (hardhats, chaps, gloves, ear, and eye protection, etc), First Aid
Kits, and Road Hazard Signage purchases receive a 50% reimbursement.

To receive reimbursement, all you have to do is contact TFA! Click here to contact Candace
Dinwiddie with your purchase receipt or any questions about this program. Reimbursements on
eligible item purchases will then be issued through the TN Department of Agriculture.
Tennessee Master Loggers who live in Tennessee and are up-to-date with training are eligible
for the reimbursement program along with attendees to log truck and log truck drivers safety
training programs.

Looking for recommendations on where to purchase safety-related equipment? Check out Forestry
Suppliers and local vendors, or contact the TFA office at (615) 883-3832!
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